
   L.A.TALKS
  News with a view 

Come and explore the outdoors with Connor and the Parks
& Recreation Department every Tuesday/Thursday for the
Winter Exploration Program. This program is meant for
everyone to enjoy the BORA trail system in Morley Wilson
Park at no cost. Your last chance to take advantage of this
free programming is on March 24, 2022. This program was
made possible by the Community Initiatives Fund.

The Town is pleased to announce that the ice in the Mel
Hegland Uniplex will be kept longer for the Ice Wolves as
they go through the playoffs. This means the ice will be
available for all functions until at least March 23, 2022;
maybe even later.
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HOURS OF OPERATION
MONDAY - FRIDAY

7:30AM-12PM   1PM- 4PM

 COUNCIL MEETING
MARCH 15
MARCH 22
APRIL 12




C O M M U N I T Y  C A L E N D A R
 Community News 

 Photo by Sylvia Bird

RECREATION PROGRAMMING

CURLING
MONDAY & THURSDAYS

@ 7:00PM



WINTER EXPLORATION
DROP-IN PROGRAMMING

TUESDAY/THURSDAY
@ MORLEY WILSON PARK

FROM 4:00-5:00PM
FUNDED BY COMMUNITY INITIATIVES FUND




CONTACT INFORMATION

PHONE: 306-425-2066
EMAIL: RECEPTION@LARONGE.CA

  TOWN OFFICE CLOSED 
NO CLOSURES
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Please find us on Facebook
        @TownofLaRonge 

NOT shovel snow from their driveways/sidewalks into the street
Refrain from placing garbage containers on the street for extended periods of time before or after pick up
Remove vehicles from streets where snow removal is scheduled
Please be patient and take your time when encountering our snow removal equipment

In order to properly remove snow from Town streets and provide adequate driving lanes, we kindly ask residents
to:

For information regarding snow removal, please refer to the Town’s website www.laronge.ca/snow-removal
Helping out in these areas increases the efficiency of snow removal and helps out our Public Works crew -who
thank you for your cooperation!

Fire Hydrant
To help out the La Ronge Regional Fire Department, please clean and shovel out hydrants on your property. This
allows our members, in the event of an emergency, to quickly hook up a hose to a hydrant and save valuable time
in responding. Please make sure that you keep areas around the hydrant clear and accessible for everyone's
safety. 

Street parking is only for 48hrs.
You can renew your dog license by coming to the Town office. Call Darryenne 306-425-2234 or drop her an
email reception@laronge.ca
Unpaid taxes from 2021 will have a 5% penalty added in January & July

.

Safety Tips 

Public Works                                                                     

Municipal News 

 Photos by Matt Rexin
Before After

Reminders                                                                     

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.laronge.ca%2Fsnow-removal%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR12ppI6fwAxs1JVJiX8PJIAW-g6kPqgf93rxO9zvqh5eFMqSpbQ7-ondMk&h=AT3VqhTSQoXpXABBBjEH9RSkehdNBPT1j4oRVbt-jT11hUH3AsKqKJW2z5VSqsmSP61J3ynwZMItxZvYt0uE1eduwcYH1tCpLDzvvCzCSpe-6495t90KhvXMfHecUz_ucA&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT07c6Qh6ZSA2fZI2Lp6D3I1LP6iEhVAWNl7k2aMvsqVpTKFjt6nVSqzzo_0lEDPEOYIX-bi6ux2dsr6HBTeFo9Bxp_XEMZT5pVfhKSn9sc4IY3_Ft5UQLxJCeMphvam71zj1AB9J7oRrYke_QltdIRSHIYi6xtJXtUdojDgDQ_YnXqCVXjyRh7JVzEDyoIqKpOGrjsq

